
 NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

GEORGINA FIRE DEPARTMENT 
SERVICE FEES ARE CHANGING 

ON JANUARY 1, 2022 NEW FEES WILL GO INTO 
EFFECT FOR VARIOUS FIRE AND EMERGENCY 
SERVICES. 

THIS AFFECTS VARIOUS TYPES OF FIRE 
INSPECTIONS, RESPONSES, PERMITS AND 
ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES. 

FOR A FULL LIST OF UPDATED FEES, VISIT OUR 
WEBSITE AT www.georgina.ca OR CONTACT 
OUR OFFICE AT 905-476-5167. 
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https://www.georgina.ca/living-here/fire-and-emergency-services/fire-laws



